
 

 

 

 

 

 

W.P.N.A. P.O. Box 16183 Austin, Texas 78761 

 

March 17, 2019 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

On March 9, 2019, the Windsor Park Neighborhood Association voted unanimously to support 

Mount Sinai Baptist Church’s application to demolish the structures on their property at 5900 

Cameron Road, with the understanding that Mount Sinai would take steps to preserve the windows 

on the property that have been deemed to have historic value.  

 

The Windsor Park Neighborhood Association is sad that Mount Sinai is departing our neighborhood 

after many years of fellowship, and wish them the best in the future. We thank Mount Sinai for 

asking for our input, and we look forward to working with the new owners to develop a project that 

will be a benefit to our community, and to Austin in general. 

 

Dan Strub 

President, Windsor Park Neighborhood Association 

 


